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July 17th, 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We would like to welcome you back to the 2018-2019 school year. The first day of school is 
Thursday, August 2nd and school begins at 7:50 AM. We will continue with our uniform policy 
for the 2018-2019 school year and the complete policy will be included in the welcome back 
packet.  
  
During the summer, we had two major modernization projects on campus; a new roof for our 
school and an irrigation system to automatically water the new trees we planted last year and 
our grass. Due to these projects, our school has been under construction for the entire summer. 
The roofing project is almost completed and is projected to be done by July 26th, 2018. 
 
The office will be open July 18th through the July 20th from 7:30 AM to 3:00 PM. However, due 
to the construction, the office may be closed and access for parents will be in Portable 1 which 
is on the far end of Sonora and Fresno by the staff parking lot.  
 
From Monday, July 23rd to Wednesday, July 25th the roofers will be coating the roof with an 
over-spray to seal the roof. The wind can blow this spray and in order to ensure the safety of 
all, there will be no access to the main office on July 23rd to July 25th. In addition, there will 
be no parking in front of the school and please refrain from walking in front of the school, 
instead parents must enter in the back parking lot to get to Portable 1.  
 
On July 23rd and July 24th the office staff will be located in Portable 1 (please enter by the back 
parking lot). On July 25th the office staff will be in a training off-site and there will be no staff 
available to assist parents. The main office will re-open for regular business on Thursday, July 
26th at 7:30 AM.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation for the finalization of the roofing project 
and look forward to a great new school year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Shanna Laney, Principal 
Washington Elementary 
209-933-7320  
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